
REGIONAL PLAN FOR NORTHLAND – 
OPERATIVE (IN PART)
Northland Regional Council resolved, pursuant to 

clause 18(2) of the First Schedule of the Resource 
Management Act 1991(RMA), to adopt the following 
parts of the Proposed Regional Plan for Northland at 
their meeting on 31 August 2023:

•	 A rule for disturbance of the foreshore by vehicles 
and a rule for disturbance of the foreshore by any 
other activity

•	 Objectives, policies, rules and appendices relating 
to Te Hā o Tangaroa Protection Areas

These provisions were approved by the Minister of 
Conservation on 13 October 2023.

Accordingly, pursuant to Clause 20 of the First Schedule 
of the RMA, Northland Regional Council gives notice 
that the Proposed Regional Plan for Northland will 
become operative in part on Tuesday, 16 January 2024.

Inspection and availability 

The Proposed Regional Plan for Northland (operative  
in-part) is available either:
•	 on our website at www.nrc.govt.nz/newregionalplan 
•	 online at all public libraries in Northland
•	 for viewing at all Northland Regional Council offices
•	 on a USB stick, which we can send free of charge
•	 as a paper copy, which is available for purchase
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